
 

 

4th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Summer Showcase- Change of Dates 
 

I am writing to let you know about a change of dates for our Summer Showcase events, which 

is different to what we originally had on the school calendar. The Summer Showcase events will 

take place from 8:45am-9:15am on the following dates: 

 

Year 1- Tuesday 7th May 

Year 2- Tuesday 30th April 

Year 3- Thursday 2nd May 

Year 4- Wednesday 1st May 

Year 5- Monday 29th April  

Year 6- Friday 3rd May 

 

Please note there will be no Summer Showcase for Nursery & Reception, as 

originally stated on the calendar, as there will be Stay & Play events later in the half 

term instead. 

 

The Summer Showcase will be an opportunity for parents and carers to spend half an hour in 

their child’s class at the start of the school day looking at the work that they have been doing in 

the school.  

 

On the morning of the showcase parents should line up with their child’s class and go in with 

the line at 8:45am. If you miss the line, your child should go straight up to class at normal, and 

you will be asked to wait at the front entrance. These parents will then be escorted up to class 

by a member of staff at 9:00am.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


